
NAMING OF THE PRE-KINDERGARTEN FACILITY 

May 12, 2009 

 
 

SUMMARY:  
The Board will consider naming the new Pre-Kindergarten Facility. 

   

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

The Board has received and collected nominations for school names in accordance with 

established procedures 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

A new Pre-Kindergarten facility has been approved by the voters in previous Bond packages 

and is now under construction.  This facility will open in the Fall of 2010. The Board of 

Trustees is reviewing and considering name(s) for the facility. 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 
 None  

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 None 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

The name will be incorporated into the construction process and will serve as the official 

name for local and state reporting purposes. 

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

The public is allowed to submit names and recommendations for school names to the Board.  

All names submitted are maintained in a “name bank” that is available for the Board to 

review when considering naming a facility. 

  

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

 All names submitted have been placed into a “name bank” for the Board to review. 

  

ALTERNATIVES: 

 The Board could choose to extend the time period for the naming of this facility 

 

OTHER COMMENTS: 

 None 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATIONS: 

The Superintendent recommends that the Board review and consider all of the names 

submitted by the public as possible names for the Pre-Kindergarten facility.  Following this 

review, the Board has at its discretion the authority to select a name for the Pre-

Kindergarten facility. 

 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

 Ray Braswell, Superintendent 

  

 

ATTACHMENT: 

A copy of Policy CW (LOCAL) is attached. 

 

Signature of Superintendent: _________________________________________________________ 


